
ATTENTION: 

GTL is closely monitoring the coronavirus situation. To help you contact 
your loved ones during this time, GTL is providing you two free phone 
calls of up to 5-minutes per week, beginning March 25, 2020. The free 
weekly calls will renew every Sunday at midnight for four weeks. 
Phone calls will be provided as conditions and security allow. 

DETAILS:

•  All persons incarcerated at the time free weekly phone calls are 
offered will be provided two free phone calls of up to 5 minutes per 
call each week. 

•  The free phone calls will renew every Sunday at midnight. 

•  You will not hear a message saying the call is free when making 
a call; only the called party will hear a message saying the call is 
provided at no charge before accepting the call. 

•  The two free calls will be applied to the first two calls you make 
each week. 

•  If the free weekly calls are not used, no credit will be given.  

Thanks,
The GTL Team

We Want You to Stay Connected


